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Tuesday 27th January 2015 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

 

 

 

As part of our ‘PIONEERS’ topic this half term Year 2 have been learning about ‘Space’. During this 

topic we have investigated things like astronauts, Neil Armstrong, the Moon, constellations and 

the planets, as well as lots of other exciting things. 

 

The children in Year 2 would like to invite you to a celebration afternoon on 

Thursday 5th February 2015 at 2.45pm. Please sign in at the office. 

Come along and share the children’s work and have a drink and sweet treat. 

The festivities will finish at 3.15pm in time for the children to go home.   

We all hope to see you there. Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Year 2 Team   Mrs D Reynolds 

    Head Teacher 

 

 


